
 
 
March 5, 2025 
 
Madame Chair and Members of the Senate Tax Committee, 
 
On behalf of the Wichita Regional Chamber of Commerce and our 1,300 members representing 
all sectors of the Kansas economy, thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony in 
opposition to S.B. 283. 
 
Several members of the Chamber either are benefiting or have benefited from PEAK and HPIP. 
Therefore, we are not in favor of their elimination. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
Jason P. Watkins 
 
Wichita Regional Chamber of Commerce  


